Paige Clary

To whom it may concern:

As a landowner, farmer, and C & H Hog Farm supporter/friend, I please ask ADEQ to use sound
scientific evidence from the unbiased UofA study when making the decision about C & H Hog
Farms permit. Please consult the US geological study rather than the opinion of environmentalists
when considering what type of land they are on. Shutting down such a sound and law-abiding
operation will only send fear and mixed messages to ALL farmers in the area and the state. If this
operation is shut down, the livelihood of farming and preserving a life-long tradition will cease to
exist and rob local farmers/landowners of their rights.

Sincerely,
Paige Victoria Clary

Sent from Paige's iPhone



